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DATE:  20 July 2001

ISSUE:  124

SUBJECT:  429 Carrousel Drive Motor

The vendor for the carrousel drive motor has been changed from Molon to Merkle-Korff.
These motors are interchangeable and the part number will not change.  This change is an
effort to improve the reliability of this part.

The easiest way to identify which motor you are working with is to look at the metal brake
release paddle (flat metal part that is attracted to motor when it is energized). The metal
paddle on the Molon was SILVER in color and the paddle on the new MERKLE-KORFF
is BRONZE.

See pictures below to help identify these motors.




